
December 11, 2022 

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is 
Principal Robert Florio with your weekly update: 

 We need your help. It is that time of year for our Annual Stakeholder Survey for 
parents and guardians. If you are struggling to come up with a last-minute gift 
idea for me this year???? – don’t worry about it – you completing this survey 
would be the best gift I could ask for – Thank you in advance. The survey can be 
found on our district webpage at www.pcsb./org/survey 

  All 9th and 10th grade students took the FAST PM 2 Test this past week. We tested 
over 90% of our students. We will be holding makeup testing starting Monday 
December 12. Please make sure your student comes to school ready, willing, and 
able to take the FAST PM 2 test. We appreciate your support in this important 
matter 

 Students should bring their school issued laptop fully charged with power chord for 
this and all school tests 

 This week will be our last academic week of the first semester before exams that 
start on Monday December 19. Quarter 2 and exams will make up nearly two thirds 
of your student’s grade. Encourage them to have a mindset of achievement and have 
them work hard to the finish strong. Plenty of time to raise grades and finish the 
semester with success 

 Exam schedule and exam exemption requirement information can be found on our 
school’s website 

 ELP – our extended learning after school program for tutoring, test preparation and 
homework assistance will be open through Thursday from 2 to 3 pm for students to 
get the help necessary to finish the semester strong 

 Thank you for your support of our great school, students and staff 

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and 
high spirits! 

See you at the Top! 

 


